WESTWOOD REGIONAL
SCHOOL DISTRICT

EXCELLENCE [N EDUCATION

August 31, 2023

Dear WWRSD Community Members,

As we embark on a new school year, we want to take the time to communicate our unwavering
commitment to provide the best possible education for the students and families of the Westwood
Regional School District.

Although we are deeply concerned by some of the anti-educator rhetoric and negative statements
about public education that have been shared on social media, at board meetings, and through
inaccuracies reported in the media, we are laser focused on students’ academic and social needs,
not national/local politics and personal agendas.

We want this to be abundantly clear; we believe in our schools and we are 100% in support of the
staff at Westwood Regional School District. We are unified in our mission to make 2023-24 an
amazing and memorable school year for our students and families.
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